BOARD OF WATER COMMISSIONERS

Cotuit Five District
Pater Bepartment

4300 FALMOUTH ROAD, P. O. BOX 451
COTUIT, MASS. 02635

02/05/2025

The Board of Water Commissioners held a special Zoom meeting on February 5,
2025, at 2:00 PM to discuss a support letter for a grant application to the
Massachusetts EPA on behalf of the Cape Cod Commission’s Drought Resiliency and
Water Efficiency initiative. Attendees included Chairman Churbuck, Commissioner
Horsley, and Office Manager Nash. Commissioner Robinson was absent due to a
personal emergency but had expressed his support for the letter via email prior
to the meeting. Chairman Churbuck read the letter into the record, and it was
unanimously approved for signing and submission. Office Manager Nash will
prepare the final draft for Chairman Churbuck’s signature.

Respectfully submitted,

David Churbuck,
Board of Water Commissioners




